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September 24th, 1929.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University,
Montreal, Canada.

K.C.B.,• »

My dear Sir Arthur*

I value highly the expression of appreciation of our late 

President Fiske contained in your letter of the 13th, which I find

upon my return to the office.

Of course, you understood when I met you the other night

that I had not received your letter or I would have mentioned it.

It was a real pleasure to see you.

With kindest regards, I remain,

Sincerely yorfrs,

President.
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